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Hi: I  support this bill for 2 reasons. First, if items can be repaired, then fewer 

materials will be wasted and less trash will go into already crowded landfills. Second, 

it could really help people save money - most people can't afford to replace needed 

appliances or tools very often. Please help ordinary citizens and our planet with this 

bill, instead of businesses that may be lobbying against it. 


